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Mr Troy Green (O1lgr/1rgg4g)P__2015_TWEED_005_OO
General M.anager ; Yourref: TLEP A16

Tweed Shire Council

PO Box 816

MURWILLUMBAH NSW 2484

Dear Mr Green
Planning Proposal PP_2015_TWEED_005_00

| refer to your correspondence of 29 September 2015 requesting the Minister’s
approval for the amended planning proposal PP_2015_TWEED_005_00 that seeks
to enable water extraction and bottling in rural zones under Tweed LEP 2014.

| note the proposal has been amended as required by the Gateway Determination
dated 23 September 2015, and as delegate of the Minister of Planning, | have
approved the planning proposal for community consultation purposes.

If you have any questions in relation to this matter, please contact Jim Clark, of the
Department’s Northern Region Office on (02) 6641 6604.

Yours sincerely
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Craig Diss
Acting General Manager
Northern Region
Planning Services
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